From: john l. koethe

Sent: Sunday, February 11, 2007 5:35 PM

To: Schiller, Lynn

Cc: mayor@milwaukee.gov **Subject:** downer development

As a resident of the Downer neighborhood (I live at Hackett and Park Place) I want to express my strong support for the Downer development project. I think it will be very good for the neighborhood and believe that opposition to the project in the neighborhood has been grossly overstated. Unfortunately I can't be a Monday's meeting, but I hope this expression of support will be registered.

Sincerely, John Koethe